
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 1 Newsletter – Friday 19th November 2021 

 

We have had another wonderful week in Year 1. Christmas came early on Tuesday, when we 

received a very special letter from Santa Clause himself explaining that his Elf has gone missing 

from the North Pole! Also, a huge thank you for all of your buns and donations towards 

Children In Need; the children looked fantastic in their spots and Pudsey merchandise and we 

were able to raise lots of money for charity. Well done Year 1. 

Homework and spellings. Home learning has been set via the Google Classroom. 

Please ensure that your child reads at least 4 times a week. Recently, there has been a decline 

in the amount of reading that is being logged at home, so please continue to log all reading 

entries via GoRead- thank you to all those who do this consistently.   

English 

Next week, the children will be writing their letter back to Santa to let him know what his Elf 

has been up to; Santa can’t wait to see their use of full stops, capital letter and finger spaces. 

We will also be introducing questions marks and exclamation marks and the children will be 

trying to incorporate these into their writing. 

Maths 

In Maths, the children will continue to use the subtraction symbol, and build on their 

understanding of finding a part, to solve subtraction problems. Once they have mastered this 

skill, they will then begin to write a fact family of addition and subtraction number sentences 

and discuss the relationship between the addition and subtraction facts.     

Reminders  

W/C 22nd November- Road Safety Week 

Friday 26th November- Break the Rules Day 

Have a brilliant weekend. 

Mrs Murphy and Miss Bairstow 


